
TO:  Kell High School Marching Band Families 
FROM: David Roth and Taylor Watts 
SUBJECT:  Weekly schedule for rehearsals  
DATE:  8/8/25 
 
It’s (almost) CORKY KELL WEEK!  We’re so excited to cheer on our team, perform in the stadium, and 
showcase what we’ve been working on!  Here is the weekly memo of rehearsals and details for next 
Wednesday’s game. 
 
Tuesday, August 12:  Rehearsal 4:00 – 7:00 (If you ordered extra show shirts, those will be delivered 

to your student either at rehearsal Tuesday night or at school Wednesday)  
 

Wednesday, August 13 (GAMEDAY): 
**Students need to wear their “Star Worlds” show shirt and black athletic shorts, along with black 
socks and athletic shoes as their uniform for this game**  
4:00 pm – meet in the band room for indoor music rehearsal 
6:15 pm – dinner (provided by KBBA) / move equipment to stadium (FE and equip dads) 
7:15 pm – Uniform check / Line up / March down to stadium 
7:35 pm – arrive in stadium / set up pregame tunnel 
8:00 pm** – GAME STARTS – HOOK ‘EM, HORNS! 
9:30 pm** -- Halftime performance 
11:00 pm** -- Game ends, march back to band room, dismiss 
 
**Please keep in mind that we have no way of knowing the precise time that a game will end (or start in this 
case since it’s Corky Kell), and therefore these times are based on the average game length. 
 

See https://gofan.co/event/3503233?schoolId=GA68093 to order your tickets  
for the Corky Kell Kickoff Classic!   

MB members get in for free—you do NOT need to order tickets for them! 
 
 
Friday, August 15:   Rehearsal 4:00 – 7:00 
 
 
If you have any questions, please email Mr. Roth at David.Roth@Cobbk12.org.  We can’t wait for a 
GREAT first football game and public performance!  Please come out and show your support! 
 
 

If you haven’t yet-- sign up for the remind!! 
Last names A-G: text "@25kellmb1" to 81010 
Last names H-Q: text "@25kellmb2" to 81010  
Last names R-Z: text "@25kellmb3" to 81010 

 
When football games happen you’ll always know when we leave and when to expect us back at Kell and 

you’ll get the latest schedule updates and reminders—please don’t let your child be the last one picked up at 
night or not have the most updated information! 


